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The photographs shown here are of developments intended to represent 
particular aspects of rowhouse developments. In some instances, there are site, 
planning, or architectural features that may not comply with these guidelines and; 
therefore, are not encouraged. 
 
Applicants should meet with Planning Staff early in the formulation of a 
development concept for assistance with interpretation of these guidelines and 
their application to a specific site or project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prepared with the assistance of Van Meter Williams Pollack, LLC 
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